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To Whom This May Concern,

My name is Eibhlin Mulhall. I am a final year law student in the University of Limerick. I intend on Graduating this summer, with an honours degree. I have spent the last four years in Limerick and have gained so much from doing this law course.

I am an extremely hard working person, when it comes to college, I am also extremely dedicated. I have spent the last four years focusing on my degree, while balancing out my personal life, which involves my private and social life.
Ensuring that I have been able to balance out my social life with my education, has been something which is familiar to me, as, when I was in my final year in school, I was part of many committees. This included the Graduation Committee, which involved me organising the Graduation night, which was exciting, but also challenging, as it involved having to keep as many people happy as possible. I also had to deal with large amounts of money. Though it did have some times when it was extremely stressful, it is one thing that I have will always remember as it thought me so much.
When I was in school, I was part of the Cairdre and Prefect committees, this meant that I liaised with the teachers and incoming first a lot, tried to make sure that the new students were settling in and trying to ensure that the transition was as smooth as possible, from primary education to post primary education. 

I am part of the Law Society in UL, which this year, I feel has been so beneficial to me, as there has been so many talks about where we can go after our final year is completed, when we Graduate this year. 
I am also part of the newly formed, Animal Welfare Society, which promotes the wellbeing of animals, while trying to raise awareness for this exact cause.

Having the opportunity to work in a law firm, such as Byrne Wallace, would be an experience that would mean so much to me. It is something that I would value for the rest of my law career, I know that I would do the very best that I could and go above and beyond what is required of me for the internship.

I would like to thank you for taking the time to consider my application and I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely,
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